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MFA AT FALMOUTH

WELCOME TO THE MFA PROGRAMME AT FALMOUTH. | AM VERY MUCH LOOKING FORWARD
TO MEETING UP WITH YOU AND GETTING THE COURSE UNDERWAY. IF THE LAST YEAR IS
ANYTHING TO GO BY, IT PROMISES TO BE A RICH AND CHALLENGING EXPERIENCE.

Our first meeting will be on Wednesday 1 October 2014. It will be an induction including an
outline of the course, and an introduction to the library and other buildings on campus. This
will take place at 12.00pm in the Red Room on the ground floor of The Exchange, Penryn
Campus. In the afternoon there will be a more in-depth introduction to the course in the
Sandpit in the AIR building. This will allow you to ask many questions about the shape of the
course and the content of the core modules. The first of the core modules is programmed for
Monday evenings between 6.00pm and 8.00pm starting on Monday 6 October 2014.

After the afternoon session, there will be early evening drinks, which | am hoping will also be
attended by academic staff and existing students, as well as the head of the Graduate School.
With regard to supervisors, | will shortly send you a list of names and contact details so that
you can get in touch with them prior to the beginning of the semester.

If you have been made a conditional offer to study at Falmouth, your place is subject to
meeting those conditions.

If you have any queries regarding your offer, please contact Polly Cook in the Admissions
Office on 01326 213784, email polly.cook@falmouth.ac.uk

If you have any further questions at this stage, don’t hesitate to get in touch with me at
jerome.fletcher@falmouth.ac.uk

With best wishes

Jerome Fletcher

MFA Course Co-ordinator

Associate Professor of Performance Writing
Penryn Campus
jerome.fletcher@falmouth.ac.uk
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